
Aged 13–16?

Want to help NSPCC be there for 
children and young people? 

Want to share your ideas and opinions, 
meet new people and have fun? 

Be unstoppable – join the  
Young People’s Board for Change!

Share what matters most to you
Apply now to join the NSPCC 

Young People’s Board for Change 
and find out more at  

nspcc.org.uk/boardforchange

http://nspcc.org.uk/boardforchange


What sort of 
things will I do?
•	 Take part in training to develop 

lots of important skills like 
campaigning, public speaking 
and more. 

•	 Meet with decision makers at the 
NSPCC to share your ideas and 
opinions on the work we do.

•	 Meet with other members of the 
Young People’s Board for Change 
to talk about the things that 
matter to young people.

•	 Represent the Young People’s 
Board for Change at exciting 
events.

If I become a member, 
what am I signing up to?
As a member, you must be:

•	 Committed to being a member  
from March 2025 - March 2027.

•	 Available to come to online and  
in-person sessions with other  
young people.

•	 Willing to share your ideas and 
opinions.

•	 Excited to work as a team, listen 
to others and respect people’s 
opinions.

How do I apply?
Head to our website  
nspcc.org.uk/boardforchange  
to fill in an application form by 
20 January 2025. You will need to 
be available for a virtual interview with 
one of our friendly team members 
in January or February 2025.

I’ve never been on an 
advisory board before. 
Can I still apply?
Don’t worry, you don’t need to have 
any previous experience of being  
on an advisory board, or with the 
NSPCC. There will be lots of fun 
training sessions to learn new things 
and develop your confidence. We’re 
here to support you through every 
step of your journey.

See the information sheet for 
more details.
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